
From: Taylor, Richele
To: kstenson@emd.sc.gov <kstenson@emd.sc.gov>
CC: sbatson@emd.sc.gov <sbatson@emd.sc.gov>

eryan@emd.sc.gov <eryan@emd.sc.gov>
Date: 10/4/2016 2:29:32 PM

Subject: RE: Amended Disaster Declaration Request

All –
 
If I send you a PDF of the below signed and ready, Rebecca said you will forward electronically.  Should I also mail a 
copy?  I’m doing one last proof and will send your way.  
 
Richele
 
From: Schimsa, Rebecca 

Sent: Monday, October 03, 2016 3:15 PM

To: Taylor, Richele

Subject: FW: Amended Disaster Declaration Request
 
 
 
From: Stenson, Kim [mailto:Kstenson@emd.sc.gov] 

Sent: Monday, October 03, 2016 12:21 PM

To: Schimsa, Rebecca

Cc: Batson, Steven; Ryan, Elizabeth

Subject: FW: Amended Disaster Declaration Request
 
Rebecca,
 
Attached is the federal emergency declaration packet for your consideration.  This would ideally be forwarded after 
the state of emergency is signed and the dates referencing the state of emergency adjusted as required.
 
Let me know if you have any questions.
 
Regards,
 
Kim
 
From: Perry, David 

Sent: Monday, October 03, 2016 11:42 AM

To: Stenson, Kim <Kstenson@emd.sc.gov>; Batson, Steven <sbatson@emd.sc.gov>

Cc: Ryan, Elizabeth <eryan@emd.sc.gov>; Burton, Robert <rburton@emd.sc.gov>; Perry, David <dperry@emd.sc.gov>

Subject: Amended Disaster Declaration Request
 
Mr. Stenson,
 
Changes have been incorporated, to include SCDOT’s requested edit. 
 
V/R
Dave
 
Dave Perry
Private Sector Coordinator
South Carolina Emergency Management Division
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dperry@emd.sc.gov
Office: 803-737-8583
Mobile: 803-609-3644
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